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Reading 
Research shows that the more exposure your child has to reading, the more academically 
able they will be. We recommend and encourage all children to read or be read to every 
day. Children in Year 1 are expected to record a minimum of 4 reads each week for at least 
15 minutes. When your child reads at home, please ensure you write in their Reading Record 
Book. Reading Records will be checked each week at school. Books are assigned based on 
your child’s phonics group. 
 

 

 

Phonics/Spellings 

Children in Year 1 are sent home 6 spellings. The spellings are high frequency words and 

common exception words that the children are expected to know in Year 1. These spellings 

will be changed weekly and will be posted on Dojo on a Monday. 

 

 

 

Maths  

The children in Year 1 are expected to complete their assigned Mathletics activity each week. 

A new activity will be assigned each Thursday and needs to be completed by the following 

Thursday. If your child has been assigned the same activity again, it may be that they need 

to re-attempt that activity before they can move on. The children’s logins are in the back of 

their Reading Records.  


